
 

 

Y5 Boy’s Kwik Cricket County Finals 

On Wednesday 13th July 2016, we went to the Oxfordshire Y5 Boy’s Kwik 

Cricket County finals. We were runners up (out of 13 teams) losing to Wotton; 

to get to the finals we won by one run. Our team was made up of 8 players; 

Liam, Jake, Edward M, Edward R, Ollie B, Ollie W, Ben and Charlie. We played 5 

teams to get to the finals. We would like to thank parents who helped us get 

there and Mrs Hall who gave up her time to supervise us.       

 

             

 

 

 

 

 



 


